ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

- Antrim, New Hampshire

MINUTES of ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD -~ May 22, 1986

Present: H. Goodwin, R. Watterson, R. Zwirner, M, Oldershaw, J. Jones

Absent: B, Kierstead, W. MacCulloch, P. McClintock

Subdivision on C & E Construction Co., Inc.

m Mr. Larry Williams presented a preliminary plan for a subdivision on

the corner of Matheson Road and Goodell Road.! MNr. Williams was asking for a
subdivision on two 2plus acre lots. He was asking for a town road and

to be hooked up the town water. The Board instructed Mr. Williams should
have a private road and it should be of asphalt or tar. Mr. Williams said

it was not feesible for him at this time. The Board felt very strongly about
the asphalt road in concern for working on improving our toads in Antrim.

Minutes by Debi Barr, Secretary



